
                                                                

 

 

Notice of Special Board Meeting 

Date:  March 31, 2020 
 
Contact:             Heather Chadwick, Public Information Officer 
  Hchadwick@snofire7.org      425-245-2662   
   
 
The Fire Commissioners of Snohomish County Fire District 7 will hold a special meeting on Wednesday, 
April 1, 2020 at 5:30 p.m. Due to the regulations dealing with the COVID-19 virus, the meeting will take 
place virtually at Snohomish County Fire District 7 – Station 31 located at 163 Village Court, Monroe, WA 
98272. Specific instructions for public call in options are as follows: 
 
Phone Dial-in 
+1.888.748.9073 (United States(Primary)) 
+1.844.540.8065 (United States(Primary)) 
+1.408.419.1715 (United States(San Jose)) 
+1.408.915.6290 (United States(San Jose)) 
(Global Numbers) 
 
Meeting ID: 266 137 922 
 
An executive session is expected to take place after the public meeting. No decisions will be made 
during the executive session.  

### 
 
On January 1, 2020 Lake Stevens Fire and Snohomish County Fire District 7 merged agencies. The new 
district serves over 162,000 people over 140 square miles and is dedicated to saving lives, protecting 
property, and taking care of people in a fiscally responsible manner. We serve the cities of Lake Stevens, 
Mill Creek, and Monroe along with the unincorporated areas surrounding these communities. In 2019, 
our emergency personnel responded to more than 17,000 emergency calls. Through community support, 
we have built one of the most advanced emergency response systems in Snohomish County with highly-
trained personnel, facilities, apparatus, and progressive rescue programs. We appreciate your support 
and are grateful for the opportunity to serve our community. 
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